
EHPLS planning committee meeting. 

The planning committee met on November 6 at 5:30 at the East Haddam Free Public Library with 

Michael Gilroy, Andrea Pascal and Joanne Roczniak present. 

Plans for the Everything chocolate fundraiser to be held in February were discussed.  It is projected we 

will sell 200 tickets at $20 each, there will be a raffle basket with the 1st ticket free with admission.  

Discussion of a contest for the best chocolate recipe with a small charge to enter the contest.  Winner to 

get a certificate and prize.  We will seek donations from the community. 

Publicity will start after Christmas.  There will be red hearts on sale at each library for $1.00 each.  Love 

your library.  Michael will designate where the money will be used. 

New business:  It was decided that new business would be postponed until the new Board is seated. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45. 

Joanne Roczniak 

Acting secretary 


